Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS



office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 552274



holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk





Head Teacher: Lucy Flaherty

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to be able to inform you of the Mass dates for the Spring term. Our Masses this term were a huge success, and the children love being able to celebrate with our parishioners and local community. It is always lovely when you are able to join us. Here are the dates for our upcoming Masses next term:

Early Years (Rec & Nursery)

Key Stage One (Y1 & 2)

- January 18th
- February 1st
- February 22nd
- March 7th
- March 21st

Key Stage Two (Y3, 4, 5 & 6)

- January 25th
- February 8th
- February 29th
- March 14th

Please note that our school Mass dates have now moved to a Thursday. <u>All Masses begin at 10am and we ask that you arrive for 9:50am.</u> We look forward to seeing you in Church with us soon.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Flaherty Head Teacher